

Dear Friends,

We are very happy to start this new decade for our Club with all of you. Going forward we will stick to the principles, which have contributed to our success: "The Club was launched with a few friends bound by the same passion for automobiles. Our main goal is to learn to drive in difficult conditions and above all to have fun. Admittance to the Gstaad Automobile Club is by invitation only and is limited to a group of friends, who share the same interest for automobiles. We intend to keep the Club small as to preserve its intimate nature." We will be missing Dorint Stürm, the wife of Member Casper Stürm, who passed away last summer. Dodo never missed our parties, she was full of positive energy and we will always remember her.

The ninth Classic Car "Rally & Yachting" was great fun. We had a good time driving our cars on the roads selected by the Gstaad Yacht Club team with the help of Hansueli. The sailing event as always was great fun and we are looking forward to the tenth year jubilee of the event, which will take place next year.

Thank you for sharing with us your racing pictures on our site: www.Gstaadautomobileclub.ch, which is quite entertaining and keeps us informed on your successes.

The Training & Snow-Driving on the Saanen Airport and in St Stephan, which can be designed as a road track, will be held at the following dates:

02/01/2016: Training & Snow-Driving Event with the Gstaad Yacht Club in Saanen

07/02/2016: Training in Saanen

26/02/2016: General Assembly at 17.30

27/02/2016: Yearly Snow-Driving Event in St Stephan followed by our annual Diner at 19.30

Both the General Assembly and the Diner will be held in our Club House in Feutersoey

Please make sure to return the attached answer-forms, and to review the safety procedure instructions, which are also enclosed with the agenda of the General Assembly 2016.

The annuity for 2016 has been set at CHF 2'000.- for individual members and at CHF 3'000.- for couples. Children of Members will again only be charged CHF 1'000.- this year. For your convenience we have added to the bank instructions, a Swiss post payment bulletin. Thanks in advance for making an early payment, it does simplify our administrative task.

We look forward to seeing you soon.



2016 Training & Snow-Driving

The Gstaad Automobile Club offers an opportunity to learn the basics of winter driving techniques. The events are held at the Saanen Airport, on a closed track. Each event offers lots of track time. You will learn in your own car through a combination of various exercises.

Date Saanen: 02/01/2016: Snow-Driving Event with GYC - 07/02/2016: Training

St Stephan: 27/02/2016: Yearly Snow-Driving Event

Time The course will last the full day with a lunch break

Saanen : 9.30 :Registration in the restaurant "Saanerhof" St Stephan : **8.30**: GAC sign will be posted on the cantonal road

Program : Learn car control on snowy and icy conditions

Gain confidence in winter driving conditions

Learn effective skid control and stopping techniques

Needed : Your own insured vehicle equipped with snow tires (spikes not allowed)

warm clothes - Driver's license and car insurance

Costs : CHF 100.- per Member (children under 25: free) - CHF 200.- per guests -

Lunch: CHF 50.- per person. Tuition will be collected at registration

(please return entry form to the Gstaad Automobile Club)

2016 Training & Snow-Driving

Saturday, January 2nd: YES/NO

(please circle)

Sunday, February 7th: YES/NO Saturday, February 27th: YES/NO

(please circle) (please circle)

Name :

First Name : Spouse :

E-mail address : Mobile No :

Make of Car : Model :

Members' guest : Make of car : Model :

Motor sport can be dangerous. By applying to the event, the entrants accept to participate at their own risk.

Date & Place : Signature 1st driver :

Date & Place : Signature 2nd driver :